






 !"# $%

&'()*+,(*-(.)/*0(1'(*2345+*.*)(63+.+478*./*5(.9()/*48*73)*:4(59;

<(+*0(*.)(*(=3.55-*6)739*+7*>870*+,.+*('()-*9.-*73)*?3/+7@()/*,.'(*?7@(

+7*)(5-*78*+,(*A7):*8.@(*+7*/+.89*:7)*=3.54+-B*2(.3+-*.89*?).:+/@.8/,46;



 !"#!$%&

'()*+,-./*01*2(3450456*73189*:1*+)..*31*;)045*,4*8,<*,7*8()*.38)18*8)2(4,.,5023.*044,=380,41

+)*2,418348.>*.,,?*7,-*8()*;)18*34/*@,18*2A--)48*0/)31*04*/)10546*;)3A8>*34/*3-89

B)23A1)*38*C,-7*08D1*3.+3>1*3;,A8*(,+*+)*234*.0=)E*;)88)-9



CONTURA PETITE BASIN MIXER 

code 

99582C5A

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. - Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom.

CONTURA BASIN MIXER

code

99583C5A

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. - Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom.

CONTURA TOWER BASIN MIXER 

code 

99584C5A

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. - Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom.

CAROMA CONTURA TAPWARE



CONTURA BATH/SHOWER MIXER 

code 

99585C

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom.

CONTURA BATH/SHOWER MIXER WITH DIVERTER 

code 

99586C

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom.

CONTURA WALL BASIN/BATH MIXER 

code 

99587C5A

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom.

CONTURA BASIN/BATH SET 

code 

99588C5A

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom



CONTURA WALL BASIN/BATH SET 

code 

99589C5A

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom

CONTURA BASIN/BATH OUTLET 

code 

99591C5A

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom

CONTURA WALL TOP ASSEMBLIES 

code 

99601C

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom

CONTURA FREESTANDING BATH MIXER 

code 

99603C

Elegantly designed, Contura tapware is meticulously detailed and strikingly
sculptural. Inspired by European trends and designed to suit an Australian sense
of style, Contura Collection delivers a pure, honest aesthetic to match a range of
bathroom styles. Ideal for those seeking a signature look with design ingenuity
and lifespan, Contura sets a new benchmark for simple luxury in the bathroom

A number of brands and products on this page are the subject of registered trade marks, register designs and/or registered patents.
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